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Benchmarks
Since the 2020 – 2022 Statewide Strategic IT Plan, this plan has included
benchmarks, which are specific initiatives related to Statewide Strategic IT Plan goals
and objectives. The intent of the benchmark process is to identify work related to
plan goals and objectives that are completed by a chosen champion. The champion,
who works individually or with a small team takes on this initiative in addition to their
regular job duties over the course of 12 to 18 months. 

Typically, benchmark initiatives involve operationalizing a task, developing a report, or
conducting research for use by DOA or the enterprise.

The Statewide Strategic IT Plan team has identified several benchmark topics during
this Statewide Strategic IT Plan cycle. As of the publication of this plan, the State is
identifying benchmark champions, who will be charged with taking one of the
provided topics and developing an initiative. 
 
These initiatives will run until June 2026, when the selected champions will report the
results of their work.

Additional updates to the benchmark process will be posted to the Statewide
Strategic IT Plan webpage on the DET Customer Center website, which is only
accessible to State Executive Branch employees:
https://detcc.wi.gov/Pages/Statewide_Strategic_IT_Plan.aspx 
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